
 

 
 

 
 

DVCC BOYS BOOSTER CLUB 

 
 

Dear Friends and Colleagues, 
 
The Desert Vista Boys Cross Country team needs your help!  As a state champion team, 
we need to continue to give opportunities for our student- athletes to compete, both on 
a local and national level.  
 
As it stands, the school funding allotment provides for the student-athletes to compete 
in two races per season.  However, two races are not sufficient to keep this team 
progressing and growing.  Our team needs to be participating in larger races, which 
gives opportunities for our team to go up against faster teams.  At times, it requires 
travel to compete against the finest runners and teams in the country. 
 
We are currently looking for Business Sponsors to help offset the cost for the necessary 
entry fees and travel expenses. Our goal is to raise $6000 for the 2017 season.   
 
Donations for the 2017 Desert Vista Boys Cross Country Club are tax deductible (Not-
for-Profit Organization #20-0685773). As a sponsor, your business will be displayed on 
our web site, the team shirt, and the team banner that will be displayed at all meets this 
season.  
 
If you have any questions, or would like additional information about our organization, 
please contact Janet Smith, Desert Vista Boys Cross Country Club, 602-568-8380. 
 
Thank you in advance for giving the Desert Vista Boys Cross Country team a chance to 
compete and repeat the state championship! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Janet Smith, President 
Desert Vista Boys Cross Country Club 
http://www.thunderCC.com  

http://www.thundercc.com/


 

 

DVCC BOYS BOOSTER CLUB 

SPONSORSHIP FORM 

 

Sponsor Category (please check one): 
 
_____ $1,000  Gold Level Sponsorship 
 
_____ $500  Silver Level Sponsorship 
 
_____ $250  Bronze Level Sponsorship 
 
_____ $_______ Other Level Sponsorship 
 
*** Our team goal is to raise $6,000.00. 
 
 

Sponsor/Business Name 
 
 

Street Address    City   State  Zip Code 
 
 

Contact Name       Phone 
 
 

Thank you in advance for your generous support. 
Please make your check payable to Desert Vista Boys Cross Country Club 

 
We will contact you directly to get your business logo. 

 
Please mail your checks to: 

Janet Smith 
16622 South Magenta Road 

Phoenix, AZ 85048 


